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Our school uniform is very important to us here at Trinity Croft.  It enables us to support children in 
having a strong sense of identity and belonging within our school.   We encourage children to wear 
uniform every day.   

 
Our school uniform consists of: 

• black or grey trousers (shorts are acceptable too in the summer time) 

• black or grey skirts, or dresses (pinafores, gingham dresses, skort sets,) 

• White or blue polo shirts, or white shirts- with or without logo) 

• Green jumpers or cardigans (with or without logo) 

• Fleeces can be worn in the school colour (navy) if parents wish. 

 
PE kit 

Indoor PE: 

Our PE kit is black shorts, skort or leggings and a white or navy-blue round neck t-shirt.   

Outdoor PE: 

Black/navy blue Joggers and white or navy polo round neck t-shirt with a school jumper. A navy or 
black fleece/hoody are allowed but these must be either plain navy or black. 

Trainers or pumps should be provided for both indoor and outdoor PE lessons.  

All clothing must have names on them. 

 

Where uniform can be purchased 

We have a few recommendations for purchasing the school uniform, either with or without the school 
logo. Pinders in the town centre supply our uniform with logos.   



Many supermarkets and shops such as Asda, Tesco, Marks and Spencer, Next and Sainsburys also 
have school uniform to purchase too. We do not expect parents and carers to buy uniform with the 
school logo. 

 

We have supplies of spare uniform in school which we are happy to supply for families who need it. 
Please contact the school office if you would like to access uniform from school. 

When children are not wearing the correct uniform for school, they will be provided with freshly 
laundered school items which they are able to wear for the day. This also applies to PE kit.  

We ask that children come to school wearing PE kit on PE days. 

  

 

 


